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Dates to Remember in November

Wednesday, November 1
Teacher In-Service Day - No school today.

Tuesday, November 7
Field Trip to Paulus Market Mechanicsburg for Fall Activities

Monday, November 20
Teacher In-Service Day - No school today.

Tuesday, November 21 through Monday, November 27
Thanksgiving Break - SCHOOL IS CLOSED!

A Look Ahead

 Friday, December 15
 BROOKSIDE ANNUAL WINTER PROGRAM
• All students and families attend 10:30am – 12:30pm
• Location:  Trinity Lutheran Church
  2000 Chestnut Street
    Camp Hill,  PA
   Additional details will be provided closer to the date.   

November Units 
of Study
• Autumn

• Fall Harvest
• Things we are 

thankful for



IMPORTANT
Announcements and Reminders

Request for your COMPLIANCE!!

Parents, As we approach the colder months, we will see a rise 
in the incidence of colds, flus and other illnesses.  Please be 
respectful of all children and staff at our school by ensuring 
you are in compliance with our illness policy. 

Please keep your child at home if they have 
a fever or flu-like symptoms.  

This is for the benefit of your child as well as other children at 
the school. We are as diligent as possible in reminding the 
children to wash their hands after using the restrooms and 
before eating and ask for your assistance in keeping our 
Brookside environment as healthy as possible, for the children 
and the staff, by complying with this request. 

It is also our policy that children should not return to school for 
at least 24 hours after a fever breaks.  For any absence more 
than three days, we will require written clearance from your 
child's physician prior to returning to school.  Again, for the 
well-being of all other students, please adhere to this policy.  
Additionally, any communicable illnesses should be reported to 
the school, so that we may notify other families when 
something is “going around.”

If your child becomes ill while at school, you will be contacted 
to pick him/her up as soon as possible.  It is important that we 
have a current list of contact people for your child who can be 
reached in the event of an emergency.



IMPORTANT
Announcements and Reminders

LABEL, PLEASE! 
Please remember to label all of your child’s outerwear items, as well 
as their indoor and outdoor shoes! Thank you! 

PARKING LOT SAFETY  
For the Safety of all our Brookside families, please follow the arrows 
on the driveway for entering and exiting the parking lot. Please leave 
the spots to the righthand side of the building available for staff 
members and for persons with a handicapped parking placard. Please 
use the marked parking spaces in the lot, rather than pulling up in 
front of the building or behind the staff’s cars, as this sometimes 
causes traffic congestion.

There is a fair amount of activity in our parking lot at drop-off and 
pick-up times.  IT IS THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THE ATTENDING 
PARENT OR CAREGIVER TO HAVE THEIR CHILDREN WITH THEM AND 
IN THEIR CONTROL DURING THIS TIME.
 

LUNCH BUNCH REMINDER 
Please remember to send eating utensils (if necessary), a napkin, a 
drink, as well as any condiments that your child may need, in your 
child’s lunch. Thank you for your attention to these matters. 
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